Site visit — Magdalen Green
#dundeewestend

Yesterday, along with representatives of the Friends of Magdalen Green and a
representative of the council’s environment management, I took part in a site
visit at Magdalen Green to discuss a number of issues.

This was a very useful and productive discussion and it has been agreed to
provide an information board near the bandstand and look at some other
improvements for Magdalen Green in the coming months.
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